
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department – Land Management 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President  
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

THRU: Mike Navarre, Borough Mayor 
Robert Ruffner, Planning Director 
Marcus Mueller, Land Management Officer 

FROM: Julie Denison, Land Management Technician 

DATE: January 26, 2023 

RE: Ordinance 2023-04, Authorizing an Amendment to the Kenai Peninsula 
Archers Lease to Provide a 10-Year Extension of the Term and a 10-Year 
Renewal Option (Mayor) 

The Kenai Peninsula Archers’ (“KPA”) lease (the “Lease”) has an expiration date of April 
30, 2023. KPA would like to continue the Lease and management of the archery range and 
public programs. 

KPA has demonstrated its ability to provide facilities for teaching community programs 
such as trapper training and public archery programs.  KPA has kept the current Lease in 
good standing. 

The attached Ordinance would authorize the Mayor to amend the Lease to provide a 10-
year extension with an additional 10-year renewal option. 

Your consideration is appreciated. 


